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Hello again! I am Mrs. Jackson, the visual arts teacher here at
Fillmore Elementary! Our newsletters are a great way to see
what students accomplished the months before. I will be
releasing one each month.

Kindergarten
Using ovals and a few squares, we created reindeer and then colored them with pencils
or crayons. It was our choice which we used..

LIzzy Duke James

Daizy Emiliano Boston



First Grade
After learning about landmarks and what a compass rose is, we created a
map of what we think the North Pole might look like. We added landmarks like
Santa's house and the toy factory.

Aspen Ava Bowdy

Cal Ember Koda

Eden Gri�n



Second Grade
After learning about the history of the Christmas Nutcracker, we designed our own.
We drew the basic shape of the nutcracker, then we added details. We made
backgrounds by putting bleeding tissue paper on our papers and spraying them with
water.

Cazli Claire Colbey

Daniel Hyrum Mason

Pyper Tucker



Third Grade
We learned about overlapping to create depth in a picture. We drew ornaments in
a pile, and added color and shadow to add the illusion of depth in our pictures.

Cody Mallory

Isabelle Timber

Johnny Duke



Fourth Grade
We learned about the origin of gingerbread houses this month. After, we drew our own.
The one rule was that everything we drew on our pictures had to be a candy or small
food item. We used watercolor paint and colored pencils to add the color and details to
our gingerbread houses.

Thiago Blake Bridger

Deklyn Eastyn Keelin

Reagan Rylee


